
STAFF UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT PAUL CARLSEN – March 23, 2020 

 

Team LTC, 

 

We still do not know much about the Governor’s forthcoming Safer at Home / Shelter in Place Order. 

Based on his comments at today’s media briefing we know the following: 

• The order will be issued tomorrow. We do not know when it will take effect (e.g., upon signature 
vs. some future time). 
 

• Workers providing essential care or services will be allowed to continue to travel to and from 
work. We do not yet know how “essential care or services” will be defined. Everyone else will be 
directed to stay at home and be limited to only essential travel (which the overwhelming majority 
of you and your families have been doing for some time). 

 
We have been working towards this scenario, and I am extremely proud of the leadership role our college 

has played in protecting our students, our faculty and staff, and our community. We will provide more 

information as it is available.  

As promised yesterday, attached are our updated Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) and supporting 

documents. Please contact Shikara Beaudoin (cc’ed) with specific questions. 

Thanks, Paul  

 


